
Illness & Accidents at School 

 

When children are unwell at School, we will contact you at home or at 

work and expect you to take immediate action for the care of your child.  

 

Simple injuries in School are dealt with, in the first instance, by the 

School’s first aiders  who have the support of the School Health Service 

for advice and training. 

 

If a child has an accident at School requiring more than simple first-aid 

treatment, we will contact you. If this is not possible, it is our policy to 

take whatever action we consider necessary to safeguard the child. 

 

It is most important that we always have details of telephone 

numbers we can use when these emergencies occur.  For your child’s 

well-being and security, it is vital that our records are kept up-to-

date. 


